


10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 24 August, 1983

The Prime Minister has received the
attached message from Sir Joshua Hassan
which is about the Gibraltar dockyard.

I should be grateful for your advice on
whether the Prime Minister needs to
reply and, if so, for a draft.

I am sending a copy of this to
Richard Mottram (Ministry of Defence).

TIMOTHY FLESHER

John Holmes, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office




